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Multiplication Sheets

To help your child practice their multiplication fact fluency, they can complete the multiplication sheet located in their Friday Folder. In class, your child is given 2 minutes to complete the multiplication fact sheet to meet their WIG (Wildly Important Goal).   If you are looking for more sheets to download and print at home visit: 
https://www.math-drills.com/
Winter Weather


Please make sure your child brings their winter gear for outside recess:  hat, gloves, winter coat, boots, snow pants, extra pair of socks, etc.
Class Dojo Sheets

Class Dojo sheets are in your child’s Friday Folder.  Please make sure to check your child’s behavior for the week, sign the sheet, and have your child return it to school on Monday morning.   Thank you for your support!
Holiday Party

Thank you Mrs. White and Mrs. Nitz for helping plan our Holiday Party.  Also, thank you families for donating supplies and your time.  We will be holding our party from 10:30-11:30 on Friday, December 22nd.  If you are volunteering, please arrive by 11:15 to help set up ahead of time. Look for Holiday Party pictures on our class website:

http://dcastonguay.weebly.com/
Upcoming Dates
Jan. 15 
No School (MLK Day)

Jan. 18
½ Day of School (Records Day)
Jan. 19
½ Day of School (Records Day)
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Students that Met November’s Book It Goal!
